Stuff-A-Truck
Sunday, December 8th, 2024
@ the Goshen Fire Company
181 Sharon Turnpike, Goshen

9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

This year’s annual Stuff-A-Truck event will be Sunday, December 8th
from 9-1 at the Goshen Fire Company. We will be collecting unwrapped
toys, non perishable food items, and gift cards to support local
families.

Gift cards are highly encouraged! Please note we are looking to fill our
Goshen Food Pantry and welcome gift cards for groceries, clothing,
etc.

Questions? Contact Rhonda Gelormino @ (860) 307 6567



